ATTACHMENT K:

PuBLIC COMMENT -
SUBDIVISION NAME



December 5, 2005

In regards to: Preliminary Formal Subdivision of Echo Lake Townhomes

Department of Planning and Development Services
City of Shoreline

17544 Midvale Ave. N

Shoreline, WA 98133-4921

Dear Department of Planning and Development Services,

With regards to the above captioned project to be located at 1160 N 198t Street, with a townhome association
known by the name of ‘Echo Lake Townhomes’ already in existence I feel that an additional property located
so nearby with the same name will create confusion for the post office and visitors to name a few. The current
Echo Lake Townhomes association is located on North 200t Street and was established in approx. 1979.

Please accept this letter as my formal objection to the proposed name of the 18-unit subdivision.

Sincerely,

Michelle Faith, Board President

ECHO LAKE TOWNHOMES
1417 N 200TH STREET, A1
SHORELINE, WA 98133



 JECEIVE

DEC 0 5 2005

City of Shoreline
P& DS

Planning and Development services

In the matter of the application (201478/108437) for a

subdivision to be named FERGSIRIERRRNNINIES This Name is now in Use at 1409 through
1417 North 200™ Street, and has been since 1979. 1 feel as a resident that having two
developments with the same name in close proximity would cause confusion with visitors,
package delivery and possibly even mail. I would ask that a permit be denied unless the

developers choose a different name.

Sincerely,

KNTE Ballar

Robert E. Balliet
206- 533- 6386



Received via e-mail December 12, 2005

12/12/2005

Department of Planning and Development Services
City of Shoreline

17544 Midvale Av. N.

Shoreline, WA 98133-4921

RE: Preliminary formal subdivision of Echo Lake Townhomes
1160 N. 198™ Street Application # 201478/108437

Dear Department of Planning and Development Services

The Echo Lake Townhomes Condominium Association feels that the
subdivision application in the name of Echo Lake Townhomes should be
changed to a less similar name. Having two developments with the same
name will only serve to confuse public visitors, create a safety concern
regarding fire department and emergency aid calls, could affect postal
delivery and is sure to create logistic and record keeping problems for the
City of Shoreline and King County. We have had this name since 1979.
We strongly urge the City to require that this subdivision choose a different
name. ‘

Sincerely;

Steve Link
The Roanoke Group Inc.
Agents for Echo Lake Townhomes Association





